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I-95 / SR 896 Interchange – Upcoming Lane and Ramp Closures 

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that the Contractor will require overnight 
closures of the ramp from NB SR 896 to NB I-95 for paving, striping and barrier placement, and overnight lane closures on 
NB I95 from the toll plaza to north of the SR 896 interchange for paving, striping, and barrier placement. The Contractor will 
also require overnight lane closures on SR 896 for drainage work and SR 72 for demolition work. 

 
Dates and Location (weather permitting): 

 
I-95 RAMP CLOSURES 
 
• Monday July 24 through Thursday July 27: Overnight Ramp Closure – NB SR 896 to NB I-95. See Detour Below. 

(9PM – 5AM)   
 

     I-95 LANE CLOSURES 
 

• Wednesday July 26 through Friday July 28: Overnight Multi-Lane Closures– NB I-95, from the toll plaza and north of 
the SR 896 Interchange. (7PM – 7AM, Wednesday and Friday; 6PM -7AM Thursday)  
 

SR 896 LANE CLOSURES 
 
• Monday July 24 and Tuesday July 25: Overnight Lane Closure– NB and SB SR 896 from Old Baltimore Pike to the I-

95 Interchange. (10PM – 6AM)  
 
SR 72 LANE CLOSURES 
 
• Monday July 24 through Friday July 28: Overnight Lane Closure– SR 72 between Scottfield Drive and Peoples 

Drive. Flaggers will direct traffic. (7PM – 7AM)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
For additional information for the I-95/SR 896 Interchange Project, please visit 95896improvements.com  

mailto:Robin.Bryson@delaware.gov
https://95896improvements.com/

